
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear 10th grade students! 

We have the pleasure to inform you that within the celebration of the 1150th 

anniversary of the great scientist, philosopher Abu Nasr al-Farabi, the 

International al-Farabi Olympiad in the subjects of natural and mathematical 

cycle (hereinafter - the Olympiad) will be held on October 30, 2020 in an 

online. 

The Olympiad will be held in the following subjects: Math, Physics, 

Chemistry, Biology, Geography. 

Students of the 10th grade of all types of educational organizations of the 

Republic of Kazakhstan, CIS countries and far and near abroad can take 

part in the Olympiad. 

For more information, please visit our website: www.daryn.kz. Instructions 

for conducting the Olympiad are attached.  

We are looking forward to welcoming you in the International al-Farabi 

Olympiad. 

 

 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

 

 

Aкzhol Boranbay 

Director, 

The Republican Scientific and Practical Center «Daryn» 

http://www.daryn.kz/

